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GVR GVR COVID-19 Policy

/Some clubs have expressed an interest in identifying club-specific policies related to COVID-19. \

Any events that take place on GVR property are subject to the current COVID-19 policy that is posted on the
GVR homepage. As of January 7, 2022, the policy states:

The Board recommends that GVR members and guests wear a face covering when indoors on GVR property
when six feet of physical distance cannot be maintained.

Across the GVR campus, members may participate at their discretion, regardless of vaccination status or
mask use. This applies to all activities that occur at a GVR facility: classes, socials, club activities, game groups,

\’-/OA events, lectures, etc

FAQs

Q. Can we, as a club, establish our own policies regarding masks and asking for vaccination status?

A. No, the club is operating within a GVR facility so it must comply with GVR’s COVID-19 policy as outlined above (please
check gvrec.org for the current policy). *Club excursions are not subject not to the GVR COVID-19 policy once
participants leave GVR property.

Q. Can we require masks if our meeting/event takes place at a restaurant, museum, etc., or
requires travel via carpool?

A. Events that do not take place on GVR property are not subject to the GVR COVID-19 policy. In carpool situations, the
decision is left to the driver/owner of the vehicle.

Are we wearing or not wearing masks in dedicated space shops?

Masks are recommended indoors on GVR property when six feet of physical distance cannot be maintained.
Members, guests, and staff are encouraged to stay abreast of recommendations made by public health authorities
and make choices according to their circumstances.
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Per the operating policy above, clubs (including club members, monitors, etc.) will not require masks, proof of or
inquire about vaccine status as a condition for entry or participation.

If we know someone is not vaccinated, can we ask/tell them to wear a mask?

While GVR understands and appreciates the consideration and caution behind this idea, GVR has adopted the same
operating policy it has toward all other vaccines: GVR and GVR clubs will not require proof of or inquire about
vaccine status as a condition for entry or participation.
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What if we would feel more comfortable outdoors?
Clubs and groups that would feel safer outdoors should contact the Reservations Coordinator Jody Crawford
(jody@gvrec.org) to discuss outdoor options.
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